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Keep us Moving
We’re looking to raise $120,000 for a new wheel chair accessible bus
St. Patrick’s Mercy Home Foundation is embarking on a new campaign to replace our existing wheel chair accessible bus. Our current bus is more than thirteen years old and in need of replacement. The bus does not have all the necessary ergonomic features required for some of our residents. In addition, we have incurred some major expenses in regard to the transmission and the engine of our existing bus. The estimated cost for the procurement of a new bus is $120,000.
Our bus is used to transport residents to doctor’s appointments, to attend spiritual and seniors events, to participate in excursions organized by our recreation team, to participate in civic and cultural events, and to provide access to regular ongoing activities. Additionally, the bus will be used to transport residents to funerals, to allow residents to participate in shopping excursions, to assist with the delivery of medications and medical supplies and assist with the pick-up and delivery of essential items.

We appreciate the generosity of the many individuals and organizations who give to the St. Patrick’s Mercy Home Foundation, and would like to thank everyone for their kindness which will benefit the lives of the residents here at St. Patrick’s Mercy Home.
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Please help us to help our residents by contributing to our campaign
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Greetings from Board Member – Chris Peddigrew
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My name is Chris Peddigrew and I’m the newest member of the Board of The St. Patrick’s Mercy Home Foundation.  I was asked to write a short article for this edition of the St. Patrick’s Mercy Home Foundation Newsletter to introduce myself and explain why I joined the Board.  The simple answer is that I had a desire to give back by donating my time and skills to a place that holds special meaning for me.

First, a little about myself – I am a lawyer with a small St. John’s law firm, Wadden Peddigrew Hogan. I founded this firm with my two partners in January 2014. I love being a business owner and working in a small firm where I get to feel more of a connection with my clients. The most satisfying part of my job is meeting people and helping them solve their problems. In May of this year I was lucky enough to marry my beautiful wife, Gillian.  We live not much more than a stone’s throw from St. Patrick’s Mercy Home with our two dogs and life is good.  We both felt a desire to give back somehow and so about a year ago, we started volunteering with the St. John Ambulance Therapy Dog Program by bringing our dog, Turkish, into St. Patrick’s to visit the residents. Every time we visit the residents, we feel that we’ve helped brighten their day and brought some happiness to their lives.

Even though I’ve been a volunteer at St. Patrick’s for the past year, my first experience with the Home was about 15 years ago when my great-aunt, Isobel “Belle” Armstrong, became a resident.  Belle had 10 wonderful years at St. Patrick’s. She was not only a resident, but also became friends with many of the staff and volunteers.  Belle passed away in 2009 and I’m sure there are many at St. Patrick’s who still fondly remember her.  I visited Belle regularly and observed the profound impact that compassionate and caring staff and volunteers have on the lives of residents.  

Back in May of this year, I ran into Board Chair, Andrew Butt, at a work function and was chatting with him about St. Patrick’s and my volunteer work with the St. John Ambulance Therapy Dog Program and he mentioned the Board was looking for new members.  Andy asked if I’d be interested in joining the Board and for me it was an easy decision.  I’ve only had the pleasure of attending one meeting thus far, but even after one meeting I can sense the passion and energy of the people on the Board. They truly want to improve and brighten the lives of the residents of St. Patrick’s Mercy Home. 

I feel very strongly that we all have an obligation to give back and support the vulnerable and those in need in our community. Unfortunately, the elderly in our nursing homes are often forgotten.  An organization like the St. Patrick’s Mercy Home Foundation strives to make sure they are not forgotten and to foster initiatives that will improve life at St. Patrick’s.  I look forward to contributing and doing my part and would like to thank the Board for accepting me as a member.    
Upcoming Events in Support of St. Patrick’s Mercy Home
September 2, 2015 – Classic Car Show
This event is for Residents, Family and Friends. The show will take place in our parking lot. Tickets will be sold on a classic car painting with support from the Recreation Department. Don’t miss out!

October 22, 2015 - Dinner Theater & Silent Auction - Spirit of Newfoundland
Masonic Temple

This is an annual event for the Foundation and its success is a result of the tremendous support we receive from residents’ family members and friends, as well as the fabulous support we receive from the community and staff of St. Patrick’s Mercy Home. 



To date St. Patrick’s Mercy Home Foundation has contributed $ 971,760.67 to the residents of St. Patrick’s Mercy Home. These contributions have included, but not limited to:

· Wheel Chair Bus
· Hot Meal Delivery Systems

· Updated Bathing Systems

· Multiple Ceiling Lifts

· New Furnishing for all Floors

· Blanket warmers

· Christmas Gifts for all Residents 

· New sign and Flower Garden at the Entrance

Currently we have the following 3 initiatives ongoing through the St. Patrick’s Mercy Home Foundation:

· Give us a Lift: This initiative started in 2013 to help raise funds for ceiling lifts for each room. So far we have 57 and need 50 more. 
· Keep us Moving: This is a new campaign to help replace our existing bus that is no longer ergonomic for our residents who have arrangements to leave the home

· This is Our Home: Our goal is to create an environment that is warm, comfortable and safe. Ideally our residents will feel more content and embrace St. Patrick’s Mercy Home as their new Home. 
In Loving Memory

We gratefully acknowledge donations made since March 2015 to St. Patrick’s Mercy Home in loving memory of:
Bernie Butt

Elizabeth Careen

Mary Comeau
Derm Dwyer

Diane Daly

Rosella Dyer

Edith Hammond
Chris Hayes

Nellie Peddle
Horace Pye
Marie Mandville
Catherine Conway
We are always looking for helping hands!
To volunteer to serve on the Board or any of the Committees call Andrew Butt, Board Chair at 
689-3496 or email andrewbutt@nl.rogers.com. 
Did you Know?
The official opening of extension to St. Patrick’s Mercy Home by Archbishop A.L. Penney was in 1986. 
?Trivia?
What does an invisible baby drink? 

Evaporated milk(
You can now donate Online
Donations in support of St. Patrick’s Mercy Home can now be made online by using the secure website offered by CandaHelps.org. 




Visit our website!

http://www.spmhf.nl.ca
W

hy not make St Patrick’s Mercy Home 

~Your Charity of Choice~

Creating a Home away from Home!

